
            
SAVE THE DATE 

CHILDREN’S DAY AT THE PARK – OCTOBER 15, 2022 
 

  
The much-loved Children’s Day at the Park event will be returning after a long Covid 
absence. The event will be held on Saturday, October 15 from 11:00 am – 1:00 pm at Yowell 
Meadow Park. 

The Early Childhood Workgroup members of Healthy Culpeper are working on the event.  
Community Partners are invited to set up tables at this event, with handouts and children’s 
crafts or games. Please save the date, and plan to have a memorable time. 

 

 


